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CITY COUNCIL INFORMATIONAL MEMORANDUM

IM No. 14-15: LID feasibility study for a water main extension at Lucus Road as part of the
Parks Highway Improvements.

Originator:  Public Works Director

Date: July 16, 2014 Agenda of:  July 28, 2014
Route to: | Department Head Sigpature Date
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X City Clerk 74

ity Cler ez /244

=
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Attachments: ADOT Correspondence (2 pages)

Summary Statement: The owner of Farina’s Restaurant Supply company made an inquiry with
the City and ADOT in May with respect to the possibility of extending the City water system to
their property. The administration followed up with a preliminary design and confirmed that an
8-inch water line could be extended from Lucus Road to Farina’s property and benefit other
properties in the area.

ADOT provided an order of magnitude estimate from the contractor working the Parks Highway
project in the amount of $60,000. This work is eligible for an LID and the project is feasible.
ADOT is currently confirming if the work can be done this year as part of the Parks Highway
project. If ADOT agrees the work can be done as part of the project, then an ordinance would
come forward for City Council approval to establish a Limited Improvement District for this
water line extension.

City of Wasilla IM No. 14-15 Page 1 of 1



Archie Giddings

From: Archie Giddings

Sent: Wednesday, May 28, 2014 4:21 PM
To: ‘todd.smith@alaska.gov'

Subject: 8 inch DIP Extension 205 LF
Attachments: back of the napkin.pdf

If 'm looking at the plans correct: extend from existing 12-in DIP reduce to 8-in DIP and extend 165 LF with tee and cap,
and extend 40 LF onto property with a bend and cap with a 1-inch service line key box along Farina’s property line.

Thanks

Archie Giddings
373-9018



ﬂchie Giddings
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From: Smith, Todd E (DOT) <todd.smith@alaska.gov>
Sent: Saturday, June 21, 2014 9:47 AM

To: Archie Giddings

Subject: FW: Rough estimate

Attachments: City water Line.pdf

FY1, here is an order of magnitude estimate from QAP. Let me know if you want to continue to pursue this work. Have a
good one.

Thank You,
Todd E. Smith
Project Engineer
Alaska DOT&PF
Office 376-9096
Fax  376-9098

From: JOHNSON, Todd (ANQAP) [TJohnson@COLASKA.com]
Sent: Monday, June 16, 2014 3:59 PM

To: Smith, Todd E (DOT)

Subject: Rough estimate

Todd,

Roughly $60,000.00 city water.

dodd go/uuon
Project Manager
240 W. 68™ Avenue
Anchorage, AK 99518
(907) 250-9432
tjohnson@colaska.com




